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Dear Rotary of Georgetown-Sun City,

The Texas Association of School Boards (TASB) is pleased to add our voice of thanks to that of the
district for your generous support of students, teachers, staff, and the schools at large. Your actions
prove that you not only care about public schools, but you intentionally take steps to be a part of
making our schools the best they can be. For that, we want to take the time to express to you our
sincere appreciation.

American public education is a unique human endeavor, developed over the years to serve the

highest good: to help all children in the community grow into their potentials, to equip them for

productive and joyous lives, and to ensure that they have the preparation to be admirable adults.

Your participation in this high ideal is tremendously valuable—and encouraging. |

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff at TASB, | thank you and hold you up as a role model
in your community. Your unselfish willingness to go the extra mile for schools is an inspiring
testimony to your generosity and priorities. We honor you and are adding your name to the listing on
our website of those who are “standing up for public schools” in all parts of the state.

Included with this presentation folder are tools and links to more information that can help you be a
continuing part of the campaign to encourage everyone to Stand Up for Texas Public Schools. We
hope that you will be newly energized in your support for the outstanding work going on in the public
schools in your community and throughout the state.

Best wishes,
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James B. Crow
Executive Director
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